
	 Dear Prayer Partners,


	 Over the past few months, we’ve been very busy with the church building 
project.  We put in a wall to separate the fellowship hall from the auditorium, and 
built a platform for the pulpit and piano.  Then we had some vinyl flooring installed 
in the fellowship hall, and some carpet laid in the auditorium.  Those two rooms 
look like completely different spaces now.  We also had some electricians in to get 
all of the lights working, and some plumbers in to get the water working in the 
upstairs bathrooms.  Finally, we installed heaters throughout the entire building, 
which made the ladies in our church very happy!  We still need to paint the entry 
way to our church building, and to install some doors, and some other odds and 
ends.  Please pray that the Lord will help us to complete the work to His honour 
and glory.  We also need to secure a permit from the local government, to change 
the use of our building from a shop to a place of worship.  Please pray that all of 
that goes through, in God’s time.


	 Please continue to pray for Michael, who answered the call to preach this 
past summer.  He has been growing in leaps and bounds, and his preaching has 
been a great blessing to our church.  He was also recently engaged to Jamie from 
our church, and they are planning to be married this Spring.  Praise the Lord!  
We’re also praying that the Lord would call Michael to be the permanent pastor of 
Moray Coast Baptist Church, so that we can go on and do more church-planting 
work.  The time is short, and there is much work to be done for the Lord!


	 

	 We hope that you all had a very Merry Christmas, and a Happy New Year.  
We’re looking forward to what the Lord has in store for our ministry and for our 
church-plant in the year ahead. 


May the Lord bless you all,

Missionary Don Clough

missionarydonclough@gmail.com * Follow Us on Facebook: “Clough Family Update”
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Prayer Requests

• For the spiritual 

growth of our 
church members


• For the salvation 
and spiritual growth 
of our new and 
regular visitors


• For the work that 
needs to be done in 
our church building, 
and for the permit 


